
 

 

Friday the 26th of January, forthcoming events for the week commencing  January 2024 

Monday  29.01.24 

8.00 am -8.40 am 
 

3.15-4.30 pm 
Extended 3.15-5.30 pm 

Breakfast Club  
Football Club Mr Mawn (Lunchtime) 
 
Hang Out after school club 

Tuesday  30.01.24 

8.00 am-8.40 am 
 

3.14.30 pm 
Extended 3.5.30 pm 

Breakfast Club  
Singing Club Mrs Saunders (Willow Classroom) 
Hang Out after school club 
PTA Meeting 7.00pm Willow Classroom 

Wednesday  31.01.24 

8.00 am-8.40 am 
 
 

3.15-4.30 pm 
Extended 3.15-5.30 pm 

Breakfast Club  
Netball Club (Playground) 
Lego Club (Oak Classroom) 
Hang Out after school club 

Thursday  01.02.24 

8.00 am-8.40 am 
 
 

3.15 -14.30 pm 
Extended 5.30 pm 

Breakfast Club  
Forest School  
Harry Potter Club 
Hang Out after school club  

Friday 02.02.24 

8.00 am-8.40 am 
 

3.15-4.30 pm 
Extended 3.15-5.30 pm 

Breakfast Club  
Keystage 2 Dance Club 
Hang Out after school club 

 

 

Please do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines 

outside of our school. This is incredibly 

dangerous as it encourages children to cross the 

road between parked cars. 

 

7.00pm Willow Classroom Tuesday the 30th January 
Please come along to our first PTA meeting of the 
year this is a chance to come together and make 
plans for how we can raise money to help make 

Hornton School an even more exciting place for our 
children to learn. 

This term, we are continuing our work with the 

school council to make the playground a fun place 

to be with new activity boxes. 

 

Diary Dates 
29th January-  After-School Clubs Start 
30th January- PTA Meeting Willow Classroom 7.00 pm 
9th February-  Book Look 2.30 -3.30 pm, come into school and celebrate your child’s work 
9th February-  End of term, 
21st and 22nd February- Parent’s Evenings (Please note we will not be running After School Club during 
these afternoons) 
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We are so lucky to be able to offer such a variety of clubs. Next term we will change the 

activities we will be running so if you have any other ideas please do let me know. 

After School Clubs (timing 3.15-4.15pm) 

Monday- 

Football- Mr Mawn our visiting PE teacher will be leading our football club on a Monday lunchtime 

at the Hornton Playing Field, this is open to all children in Keystage 2 (there is no charge for this 

club). The children will need to have a packed lunch if they are attending this club. 

Tuesday- 

Singing- Once again (following the success of the Musicals club), Mrs Saunders and Miss Goddard 

would like to invite children to join their singing club. This will be held in Ms Peter’s Classroom. 

Year 1-6 

Wednesday 

Netball- Mrs Tubb has kindly offered to run a Netball Club for children in Years 3-6 (playground or 

JUMPA). The first meeting will be on the playground. Please wear warm PE kit and bring a snack to 

give you energy before you start. 

Lego- Mrs Pumford will run a Lego club for children for years 1-5. This will take place in Miss 

Goddard’s classroom. They are going to use their imagination to make different models each 

week. 

Thursday-  

Forest School- Mrs Hart and Mrs Fowler would like to invite children to join them at Forest School. 

This club is open to children from EYFS to Year 3. The club is held at our village pocket of woodland 

at the pavilion.  

Harry Potter- We are so excited to offer this new crafting/media/story writing club to children in 

(Years 4-6). This will be run by Mrs Whitehouse and will take place in the Library. Please note we 

will be watching extracts from the film Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone (PG). 

Friday- 

Key stage 2 Dance Class- will take place in the Methodist chapel (Year 3-6). Connie and Chester’s 

mum is looking forward to teaching you to dance and express yourself to music (a mixture of 

street/disco).  Numbers are restricted to 15. 

All clubs (apart from football) cost £4.50 per week – they will all be available to book on ParentPay 

(on the 23rd of January)  and need to be booked by the end of the day on the 29th of January at 

the latest. The clubs will run for eight sessions. We recognise that the cost of living is increasing, so 

if anyone would like support in paying for the clubs, please let us know. Clubs will start during the 

week beginning the 29th of January 

 

 

 



 

 

Music Concert- Willow Class, and the other children who are learning an instrument in school went to the 

Ocean Odyssey Concert. They had a wonderful time, their behaviour was impeccable, and some of the 

children said it had inspired them to want to play an instrument. 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 



 

Junior Citizen Trip- The children in Year 6 travelled by train to the the Ashmolean Museum and Oxford 
Fire Station. 

During their visit all children experience eight different safety scenarios and each child is given the 
opportunity to practice making a 999 telephone call. The children are taught a variety of life skills which 
focus upon how to keep themselves safe whilst potentially helping others who may be in difficulty or 
distress. A big thank you must go to Mr Buller for volunteering to go on the trip with the children. 

  

  
 

Thank you to the children 

who have designed 

kindness posters, these 

will be displayed around 

the school next week. 

Here is a picture of a 

rabbit from Bontae & a 

racing car by Jack (year 1) 

 

 

 



 

 

Please can I remind you that we are a nut free school. Children should not be bringing nuts into school for 

lunch or snack.  

At the end of the school day, please be very conscious that the gate is open; we would not want any child 

to find himself or herself on the road without an adult. 

Hornton Pavilion 

Hornton Pavilion (Village Hall) is a warm welcoming venue ideal for Birthday Parties. 

To view and discuss booking dates contact Isabelle Harris on 01295 670304. 

 


